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University of Rochester  
representatives from the Flaum 
Eye Institute in Rochester, NY, 

who specialize in Batten disease 
research, are here conducting a 

study to better understand 
“how” vision loss occurs in NCLs. 

PLEASE STOP BY THE FLAUM EYE 
INSTITUTE BOOTH FOR MORE 

INFORMATION & TO RECEIVE  OCT & 
OCT-A IMAGES (retina scans)  OF 

YOUR EYES!

You will be paid $35 
if you qualify to participate

2025 BDSRA Annual Conference 
July 10-13, 2025

Lincoln Marriott Cornhusker Hotel 333 
South 13th Street

Lincoln, Nebraska, 68508

EYE SCAN STUDY!
Conducted by the Flaum Eye Institute

A PERSON MAY QUALIFY FOR SCANS IF:

• THEY HAVE A CLINICAL DIAGNOSIS OF ANY FORM OF BATTEN DISEASE

(e.g., CLN1, CLN2, CLN3, CLN4, CLN5, CLN6, CLN7, CLN8, CLN11)

•THEY ARE A BIOLOGICAL PARENT OR SIBLING  OF A BATTEN PATIENT

If you want to schedule a time in advance to schedule the retina 
imaging appointment at the conference , please email or call/text Dr. 
Ruchira Singh  (ruchira_singh@urmc.rochester.edu or 608-807-9856) 
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